
EVENTS

From 6th to 21st January: auditions for
LFIB Night

Friday 10/01: Thai Children's Day in
maternelle

From 14th to 16th January: Chess ProZap
at the LFIB

From 21st to 24th January: CM2 school
trip to Rayong

Friday 24/01: CE2B and CE1/CE2 classes
outing to MOCA

From 24th January to 2nd February:
registration opens for the second semester
of AES. 

Thursday 30/01: Maternelle open house
Friday 31/01: CE2A and CE2C classes
outing to MOCA / online school reports
and learning logbooks.

Best wishes for a happy and 
successful New Year! 

Calendars of important dates in primary schools

The calendar of festive events for the school year was sent to
you with the December newsletter. This month, we're sharing
the administrative calendar for the primary school: parent-
teacher meetings, Conseil d'école, etc. 
You can find both calendars on our website: festive events
calendar and primary school administrative calendar.

Maternelle open house 

The first maternelle open house of the year will take place on
Thursday 30th January. 
Please pass on the date and the QR code to register.
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AES

The next session of the AES will start on Monday 3rd March. 
Here is the registration timetable: 

Registration opens on Eduka from noon on Friday 24th
January to noon on Sunday 2nd February. 
Reopening from 3rd to 7th February for families whose
session has been cancelled. 

It is difficult to manage groups when you cancel a
registration after confirmation. If there are too many
cancellations, we are forced to close the activity after
confirmation, putting other families in difficulty. We would
ask you not to make too many hypothetical registrations
when the server opens. 

You can consult the provisional timetable now on the LFIB
website: click here. New activities will be offered in semester
2: Thai art workshops, science for elementary pupils and an
introduction to Japanese. 

NB: Registrations for families who have not paid their tuition
fees will not be validated. 

Child Safeguarding Policy 

Conseil d'École for the second
term

The next Conseil d'Ecole will take place
on Monday 3rd February at 5.00 pm at
the school. 
If you have any questions or comments,
please send them to the following
address:
conseil.ecole.parents@lfib.ac.th    

Scholarship 

The first scholarship campaign for
students of French nationality for the
2025-2026 school year will be open from
3rd January to 7th February 2025. 
The forms and all the useful information
can be consulted by following this link:
https://th.ambafrance.org/Premiere-
campagne-des-bourses-scolaires-2025-
2026 

 

REMINDERSNEWS

A communication on the child safeguarding policy was sent to
you before the last holidays. The French and English versions
are available on our website. 
We would also like to remind you of two new procedures that
have been implemented since January: 

Reporting concerns
You can report any child protection concerns to the following
email address: safe@lfib.ac.th   

Visitors
For appointments at the LFIB, 
you will need to fill in the visitor form, 
which can be accessed via this QR code.
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